
TOPEKA POLICE 
CREDIT UNION 

“SERVING THOSE WHO SERVE” Since 1952 

THE ANNUAL MEETING IS THIS WEEK!!  

The Topeka Police Credit Union (1966) annual meeting is 
Wednesday, April 13, 2022, at noon. It will be in Classroom A at 
the LEC.  

Please plan to attend to hear how the credit union is doing as 
well as vote for available positions on the Board of Directors 
and the Supervisory Committee!  

Don’t forget our mobile apps for both iPhone 

and Android!! Just search Topeka Police Credit 

Union in your app store to keep up on your 

account!  

 

E-STATEMENTS 

Call the (2181) credit union today to enroll in E-Statements! You will receive 

an email notifying you that your statement is ready to view through online 

banking. SIGN UP TODAY to avoid a $2.00 monthly fee for printed paper 

statements which began February 1, 2020. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY  

Are you interested in volunteering for a position with the (2091) credit 

union? At the annual meeting there will be 2 Board of Director positions 

available for election. Current members Jesse Sherer and Jerry Monasmith 

intend to re-run for another term. There will also be 1 Supervisory 

Committee position available. Emily Hren, current member intends to re-run 

for her position.   

APRIL  LOAN 

SPECIAL 

Refinance your existing 

loan from a different 

institution to the TPCU 

and receive 0.30% off 

your current interest 

rate!  

 

REMEMBER WE HAVE 

CHECKING ACCOUNTS! 

 

 

Contact Us 

Topeka Police Credit Union 

320 S. Kansas Ave., Ste. 100 

Topeka, KS 66603 

Telephone: 785-368-9436 

Email: creditunion@toppdcu.com 

Website: www.toppdcu.com  

Hours of Operation:  

9:00AM - 2:00PM Monday thru Friday 

 

http://www.toppdcu.com/


 

Need new checks? We have personalized checks with your 

badge (TPD or SNCO) available for the same low cost as 

our base model. Stop by to see a sample. 

 

FIND YOUR ACCOUNT 

NUMBER 

Hidden within this newsletter are five 

account numbers (156) selected 

randomly. Find your number and come 

to the credit union for a cash prize of 

$10!! Many accounts go unfound each 

quarter, do not let that be you!!  

Want to keep up on your 

account? 

We offer online banking for our (2208) 

members, contact the Credit Union to 

have your account set up. You will see 

your balance, transactions and you can 

pay your loan payments!  

 

 

 
 

Below are the officers of the Topeka Police Credit Union 

Board of Directors: 

Jesse Sherer, President 

Jerry Monasmith, Vice President 

Jeri Cole, Secretary 

Christian Harsha, Member 

Shane Hoobler, Member 

Joe Kinnett, Member  

Steve Rush, Member  

Supervisory Committee Chair – vacant 

 

 

  

DORMANT ACCOUNTS 

IF THERE HAS NOT BEEN 

ACTIVITY ON YOUR ACCOUNT 

FOR 12 MONTHS, YOUR 

ACCOUNT IS CHARGED A 

MONTHLY $2 DORMANT 

ACCOUNT FEE. MAKE SURE 

TO SET UP A DEPOSIT OR 

COME IN AND MAKE A 

TRANSACTION ON YOUR 

ACCOUNT!  

 


